
From: Patricia Callaghan (Cllr)  
Sent: 11 April 2022 11:45 
To: Bethany Cullen 
Cc: Richard Cotton (Cllr); 
Subject: Planning App> 2022/1187/T 
 
Bethany  
 
I wish to object to the removal of these two mature trees in the Garden of 102- 
104 Albert Street  which is used as a hostel by Central and Cecil Housing 
Association. 
 
Their insurer’s have requested  planning  consent to fell these 2 big  trees in 
their garden.  These are listed trees in a conservation area.   They are quite 
some distance from their buildings.   Some pruning might be appropriate, but 
felling them is going to be an incredible loss to many of neighbours views of 
this large green oasis, (green lung of Camden) as well as affecting the 
biodiversity and air quality of the area in general. 
 
Thanks Pat Callaghan  
 


